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CELEBRATING OUR 41st YEAR AS AN ACTIVE CLUB 
 

     

     NEXT MEETING 
          CAIN’S Bar-B-Que 
         1502 Pamplico Hwy. 
              Florence, SC  
          Thursday 
     January 13,  2022  

6PM Dinner/Meeting      

 

 

  

    HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: 
 

    

 

 

 

 

 

    

    

    

    

    
 

  WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

      
 

 

2022 CLUB OFFICERS 
 

Chairman  Al Robinson  843-496-7207     
President  Tom Spence 843-773-0189 

 
    

Vice Pres. Cheryl Floyd    843-250-5885     
Secretary/ Susan Pace 843-230-0212     
Treasurer.       

 
CLUB WEBSITE: 
swampfox.aaca.com 

Email:swampfoxoldcarclub@gmail.com 
 
 
  
 

                    January 1, 2022                      

  
 

                          Tom Talks  
                                                                                                                                    

Happy New Year! I sincerely hope everyone had 
a Merry Christmas and a good time with family 
and friends.  
 
I enjoyed a rapid trip to Cajun land for way too 
much excellent food and extended family time! 
My New Year’s resolution will include a reduction 
of caloric intake!   
 
The Christmas Party was very entertaining with a 
great crowd and wonderful food.  
 
Thank you all for your help this past year. We 
overcame challenges and accomplished many 
things as a cohesive club!  Twenty twenty-two 
looks to be full of new adventures / outings and 
car shows and I encourage everyone to 
participate as much as possible.  
 
Always be looking for new members and drive 
“the old stuff” whenever you can. See you at the 
January meeting!    
                                                Tom 
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Swamp Fox Region 
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 COB Comments 
 

Gail and I returned from the frozen tundra of Fort Dodge, Iowa on Dec. 30 after a 2 week stay at her farm and 
celebrating Christmas with her family. I knew after 2 days (0nce again) why I left Iowa after my Navy stint and 
4 years at Iowa State University. It is a cold miserable place in the winter time!! One morning, while we were 
there it was 4 degrees and the wind was blowing at 25 mph. My body won't work anymore at that 
temperature, I am a total wuss when it comes to cold weather since I have been in the great state of South 
Carolina for over 40 years!! 
 
We are sure glad to be back and are looking forward to a great 2022 with the Swamp Fox Car Club. We have 
a great board of officers and directors for this coming year and I am looking forward to some great activities 
and car shows under President Tom's leadership. We have lots of opportunities to grow the club with some of 
the new members who have recently joined. We need to keep this going to keep our club strong and vibrant. 
I hope to be around to celebrate 50 years as an active member of Swamp Fox!! 
 
I encourage each of you to take advantage of AACA functions such as the National Meet at Charlotte Auto 
Fair in April 2022. You will see great cars and meet some super people!! The Grand National Meet will be 
held at Virginia Beach in 2022, which is not too far away from Florence. I hope to be able to show a couple of 
Whizzer motor bikes and the 46 Lincoln at that meet. I probably won't be able to get to many more Grand 
National's other than the one in Charlotte in 2024 so this is a great opportunity. I would sure like to see 
several of our member’s make this meet!! 
 
Let’s have a super 2022, support Tom, and get some info on your rides to Curt for our great Newsletter!! 
 
                                                      Chairman of the Board - Al Robinson 

 
 
 

    The Editors Turn 
 
This issue of the newsletter has one photo feature.  It is a view of the club Christmas party held at LilJazZi's 
restaurant in downtown Florence, November 29, 2021. It started with the business meeting, followed by some 
great food and a fun gift exchange. Even the Editor got a gift.  
 
I hope that everyone had a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!! 
 

Curt Smith 
Editor  

                                                      

                                                                           
                                                       
                                                        



           
                                                         
Pictures from the 2021 Club Christmas Party ---  
 

The Arrival, Gathering, and Social Time 
                                                                                                                                                                             (Photos by Curt Smith)                                                                                                                                                                                             

   
   

      
 

              
 

                                                                      
 



 
                                                                                                (Photos by Curt Smith) 

    
 
 

    
 
 

    
 
 

     
 
 



 
The Business Meeting 
Tom calls the meeting to order.  
                                                                                                                                                                                              (Photos by Curt Smith) 

  
 
 
Al introduces the officers, board members and special guests.  
 

 
 
 

     

 
Meeting Adjourned…Dinner Time. 
 



 
The Gift Exchange…. Fun Time -- Game On!  Select it or steal it!! 
                                                                                                                                                                                                  (Photos by Curt Smith 
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Swamp Fox Rides 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                            (Photos by Curt Smith) 

 
 
 
Al, Dan and Tom out and about looking for a party. 

 
 

 
 
 

                                         
 
           
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

Future Car Shows and Events of Interest 
 
January 8, 2022 (Sat) 
Cars & Coffee Highland Park UMC, 9am to 11am 
1300 Second Loop Rd. Florence, SC 
 
February 10-11, 2022 
*AACA Annual Convention* 
Philadelphia, PA 
 
February 12, 2022 (Sat) 
Cars & Coffee Highland Park UMC, 9am to 11am 
1300 Second Loop Rd. Florence, SC 
 
March 12, 2022 (Sat) 
Cars & Coffee Highland Park UMC, 9am to 11am 
1300 Second Loop Rd. Florence, SC 
 
April 7-9, 2022 
*AACA SE Spring Nationals, Charlotte Auto Fair* 
Concord, NC - Hornets Nest Region 
 
April 9, 2022 (Sat) 
Cars & Coffee Highland Park UMC, 9am to 11am 
1300 Second Loop Rd. Florence, SC 
 
May 14, 2022 (Sat) 
Cars & Coffee Highland Park UMC, 9am to 11am 
1300 Second Loop Rd. Florence, SC 
 
May 19-21, 2022 
*AACA Annual Grand Nationals* 
Virginia Beach, VA. 
 
June 11, 2022 (Sat) 
Cars & Coffee Highland Park UMC, 9am to 11am 
1300 Second Loop Rd. Florence, SC 
 
July 10, 2022 (Sat) 
Cars & Coffee Highland Park UMC, 9am to 11am 
1300 Second Loop Rd. Florence, SC 
 
August 14, 2022 (Sat) 
Cars & Coffee Highland Park UMC, 9am to 11am 
1300 Second Loop Rd. Florence, SC 
 

 
     


